
 

Pope High School 

2021 EOC Exam Information 

 
EOC Testing Information: 
  
EOC testing will be April 27th through May 7th for all students in: 
 
American Literature 
Biology 
US History 
Algebra I 
 
There is no remote option for standardized tests.   
 
We will utilize a revised bell schedule to accommodate testing.  Please see attached.  
 
EOC scores will be weighted 0.01% of the final grade.  For students with EOC scores greater 
than their overall course grade, the EOC will be weighted 20% of the final grade. 

According to our State Schools Superintendent Woods, students who are currently virtual 

students are not expected to enter the building for testing purposes.  For students who do 

not participate, a score of 0 will be given for his/her EOC, however, this will not negatively 

impact your student’s final course grade.    If you choose for your student to test in-person, 

please understand that he/she WILL be testing with face-to-face students. 

If your student chooses not to participate in his/her EOC test, then he/she will work 
independently at home. There will not be alternative instruction/live classroom instruction 
provided during the times students are testing.  

If you have any questions, please reach out to your student’s teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Nate Fisher 
Assistant Principal 


